

ANGLOPHONE NORTH SCHOOL DISTRICT

78 Henderson Street • Miramichi, New Brunswick E1N 2R7 Telephone: (506) 778-6075 • Fax: (506) 778-6090 • www.asd-n.nbed.nb.ca

September 22, 2015

Honorable Serge Rousselle Minister of Education and Early Childhood Development P. O. Box 6000 Fredericton, NB E3B 5H1

Dear Minister Rousselle:

Please be advised that the Anglophone North School District Education Council has passed a motion recommending that a new K-8 school be built in Subdistrict 1 replacing Tide Head School, Lord Beaverbrook School and Campbellton Middle School. A sustainability study was completed adhering to the requirements of Policy 409.

Enclosed please find all documents relating to the sustainability study. We hope that these meet with your approval and we await your decision on this recommendation.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Micheal Mortlock, Chair

ASD-N District Education Council

MM/bd

Enclosures

Ref#DEC1530

cc: Beth Stymiest, Superintendent

